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Council Report 
For the Meeting of June 24, 2021 
 
 

To: Council Date: June 17, 2021 

From: C. Kingsley, City Clerk 

Subject: Parks Regulation Bylaw 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the following bylaw be given first, second and third readings: 
1. Parks Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 16) No. 21-068 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 21-068. 
 
The issue came before Council on June 17, 2021 where the following resolution was approved: 
 
Council Member Motion - Beacon Hill Park Sheltering  
That Council direct staff to:  

1. Bring forward amendments to the Parks Regulation Bylaw to add Beacon Hill Park to the 
list of parks prohibited for overnight sheltering for a two year period from the date of bylaw 
adoption 

2. Report back to Council with any additional considerations to those outlined in this report with 
respect to the condition of Beacon Hill Park and plans for remediation, and with any 
additional advice or recommendations staff have with respect to overnight sheltering in City 
parks.  

3. Report back to Council in May 2023 with an update on the progress of park remediation so 
that Council can determine whether to extend the prohibition on sheltering in Beacon Hill 
Park beyond the initial two-year period. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Curt Kingsley        
City Clerk        
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 
 
 
List of Attachments: 
 Bylaw No. 21-068 


